
 

Notice 

This is a gentle reminder from the library staff REGARDING THE RETURN 

OF BORROWED BOOKS. We kindly request all patrons who currently have 

library materials checked out to return them promptly. 

As part of our commitment to maintaining an efficient borrowing system, we 

have noticed that several items are overdue. To avoid inconvenience to fellow 

library users and to ensure equitable access to our collection, we urge those with 

overdue books to return them as soon as possible. For your convenience, we've 

uploaded the list of names of those with outstanding books on our library 

website and notice board. Students are encouraged to check these lists and 

return any books issued against their names as soon as possible. 

Effective immediately, STUDENTS WHO FAIL TO RETURN LIBRARY 

BOOKS WILL NOT BE ISSUED THEIR MARKSHEETS UNTIL ALL 

OUTSTANDING BOOKS ARE RETURNED. We understand that 

circumstances may arise, so if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact the library staff. 

Your cooperation in maintaining the integrity of our library system is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sd/ 

Librarian 

Library Website 


